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HOYA Receives Reassessment Notice with Respect to Transfer Pricing Taxation 

 

HOYA CORPORATION (“the Company”) announced today that it received a reassessment notice 

from the Tokyo Regional Taxation Bureau (“TRTB”) with respect to its transfer pricing taxation in 

transactions with overseas subsidiaries that develop and manufacture electronics related products, for 

the three year period from the fiscal year ended March 31, 2012 through the fiscal year ended March 

31, 2014. 

 

The notice indicates that the Company’s revised tax liabilities are approximately 5 billion yen in 

corporate income tax and local taxes (including other taxes).  The Company believes that it carried 

out transactions with its overseas subsidiaries under fair and proper conditions.  The Company 

disagrees with the judgement of TRTB and plans to lodge an objection with the tax authority seeking 

withdrawal of the reassessment notice in accordance with the relevant law.  The Company will 

closely examine the content of the notice, and will post the effect of the reassessment in the 

first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2019.  

 

 


